
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	COVE	STREET	(HOPE	SQUARE),	WEYMOUTH	FOR	CAROLS	IN	HOPE	SQUARE

DORSET	COUNCIL	has	issued	an	Order	under	Section	16A	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984	to	prohibit	the	use	of	the
following	roads	by	cyclists,	horse	riders	and	all	mechanically	propelled	vehicles,	except	those	taking	part	in	the	event	and
emergency	vehicles,	to	facilitate	a	public	event	on	the	highway.	

On	Saturday	14	December	2024	between	15:45	and	17:00.

The	effect	of	this	notice	is	as	follows;

[1]		To	impose	temporary	road	closure	on	Cove	Street	between	its	junctions	with	Cove	Row	and	Hope	Street.

The	alternative	route	for	diverted	traffic	will	be	via:	Cove	Row	-	Hope	Street

For	further	information	about	the	event	call	Dominique	Wallace	on	07949767096.	To	discuss	this	Order	call	Dorset	Highways	Traffic
Team	on	01305	221020	or	email	trafficteam@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk.	Find	this	information	online:	dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-
events.

29	November	2024

JAN	BRITTON,	Lead	Director	of	Place,	Dorset	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester	DT1	1XJ.		Any	unauthorised	Person	who	uses	or
permits	the	use	of	the	road(s)	indicated	in	contravention	of	the	Notice	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not	exceeding
£1,000.
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